Facilities meeting minutes 7/14/2020

Attendees: lan Spencer, Mary Henry, Todd Kilanski & JR Rokes

The meeting started at 3:30 PM.

lan updated the group regarding summer projects and where they are currently.
Dig safe has marked for the oil tank removal.

lan spoke about the UV lights that were ordered under the COVID grant and explained the reasons why
he chose them.

JR had questions about the chimney removal and why we didn’t keep the one that we were removing.
lan explained that it wasn’t cost effective and the chimney was beyond being repointed so it would need
to be removed and rebuilt. lan said that we are repointing the second chimney.

lan updated the committee on the generator grant that we were applying for and we found out that we
do not qualify.



